
 
 

 
 
 

 
     

December, 2023 

 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

 Sharing what we have with others is one of the most personal ways we have 

of communicating our love and interest to those who are special to us.  The holiday 

season is a reminder for us all.  We reach out more. We share more. We 

communicate more with our relatives and special friends. 

 

 As you read this letter your Dooley Intermed team is in the field, working in 

remote areas of the world to aid homeless and abandoned children, prevent disease, 

restore sight, and train local healthcare providers.  

 

Your support enables health care, training programs, immunizations, public 

health education, and medicines for thousands of people who have desperate 

medical needs and problems long since forgotten in the Western world. 

 

 During this season of goodwill, we want these people to know they are not 

forgotten. This cannot be done with words alone. The medical care and training that 

you make possible brings a message - - a message of relief from suffering and pain. 

 

 Won’t you please send your Christmas gift today? Your generosity will 

profoundly improve the lives of many people in need and enrich the holidays for you 

as well as for those you help. 

 

 Thank you, with personal wishes for a very happy holiday season and a 

prosperous and healthy New Year. 

       

      Sincerely yours, 

 

      Scott Hamilton 
      President & Program Director 
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PO Box 750918  Forest Hills NY 11375 

Email: info@dooleyintermed.org  website:  www.dooleyintermed.org 
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